COLGATE UNIVERSITY 13 Oak Drive Hamilton, New York 13346-1398

Joan D. Mandle, Director Women's Studies Program

(315) 824-7546 Fax: 824-7726

November 14, 1994

Mr. Gregory Benincasa Vice President of Construction H. L. Beebe Inc. P.O. Box 240 6153 Trenton Road Utica, NY 13503

Dear Greg:

On behalf of the faculty, staff and students of Colgate's Women's Studies Program, I want to thank you for the excellent work you and your company did on our new Center.

I was especially pleased you were able to be with us for our ribbon cutting and celebration. I would like to particularly commend the work and cooperation of Mr. Dick Somers in working on the construction of the Center.

Thank you again for helping to create a facility of which we are all very proud.

Sincerely,

Jøan D. Mandle

Director, Women's Studies Program Director, Center for Women's Studies

om & Mardle

JDM/MLK